FAMILY NEWSLETTER



Welcome to our first newsletter.
Fairview's Parent Council and Family
Engagement team are very active and
involved within all aspects of the School.
If you would like more information about
the Parent Council, or to become
involved; or if you would like us to raise
any issues on your behalf then please do
get in touch.

Visit our Facebook page Fairview Parent Council

PARENT COUNCIL MEETING

As we started the new school year, it was great to get together. On September 7th, we held our first meeting. In addition to discussing the updated Standards and Quality report, Susan from PKC visited to consult on Physical Restraint and Seclusion.

A discussion of upcoming events and family learning opportunities was followed by an update on the purchase of iPads. Furthermore, we discussed funding bids and look forward to hearing about classes using the new resources.

CONTACT ME



Fairview Parent Council fairviewparentcouncil@gmail.com> Family Engagement Team hjnoonan@pkc.gov.uk

Have you checked out the Fairview website? Here you can find information about signposting, family learning, Sign of the Week, and social stories.

blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/pk/FairviewSchool

FAMILY ENGAGEMENT

The family engagement team has a number of fun activities for you to participate in, led by Hayley and Lindsey. Please see Seesaw for more information.

There will be pony trekking available for wheelchair users at Kinoull Hill on October 29th. You can find more information on Seesaw.

Basic Makaton Workshop-10-11.30am on Tuesday, November 15th.

We hope to bring "Cook It" to Fairview. During this event, families will come together to prepare and enjoy a healthy meal.

A hairdresser will be available on Monday, 14th November. There is a charge of £15 per haircut. Those having a haircut MUST be accompanied by a parent/carer.

MEET THE TEAM

Class teachers will be sending out invites soon to come and join a class activity.

T42

Watch this space for our T42 updates-we are very busy practising our skills.